
 

Kindergartens and nurseries will be open from May 27
Friday, 22 May 2020

Kindergartens and nursery groups in Dimitrovgrad Municipality will work from May 27 / Wednesday / in
compliance with all measures and prescriptions determined by orders of the Minister of Health and the Minister
of Education.

In the Municipality of Dimitrovgrad, after conducting a survey of parents, 33% of them have stated their
intention to attend kindergarten. According to the regulations and instructions of the Ministry of Education and
Science, the renewal of the visit to the kindergarten / nursery can be done only at the request of the parents
and with the explicit condition that they are aware and declare that they will comply with the new rules of the
kindergarten / nursery according to a sample once upon renewal of the visit to the kindergarten / nursery by the
child.

Every morning there will be a health monitoring by measuring the temperature of each child before entering the
kindergarten. Dimitrovgrad Municipality was among the first in the country which introduce the preventive
measure in early March, purchasing infrared contactless thermometers for all health offices in schools and
kindergartens and began measuring children's temperatures in the morning.

The Municipality provided personal protective equipment for the pedagogical and non-pedagogical staff in
kindergartens. Protective helmets and disinfectants have been distributed for the staff. Complete disinfection of
the kindergartens and their yards are carried out and prepared for the forthcoming opening for children.

According to the instructions of the Ministry, most of the activities will be held outside if the weather is nice.
When playing outdoors, only children from one group will be allowed to play together. The aim is to ensure
distance between different groups, staff and parents. It is forbidden for parents to visit the premises.
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The mechanisms for feeding and disinfection have been specified by algorithms which have been created.

It is recommended that all parents who can look after their children at home do so, because the danger of
infection has not yet passed.
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